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From: Barry Thom - NOAA Federal <barry.thom@noaa.gov>


Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 8:45 AM


To: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal; Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


Subject: Comments


Maria/Howard,


I know I’ve received a couple sets of PWA Comments, but can you let me know when you get the peer reviews and the


rest of comments. I need to get a feel for how much work will be required to address them.


Thanks,


Barry


Barry Thom


Regional Administrator


West Coast Region


NOAA Fisheries



